
A new arterial street is planned in your area, approximately a quarter mile north of 
the existing East Vine Drive.  Currently referred to as “New Vine,” this street will 
begin at College Avenue and travel east past Lemay Avenue and Timberline Road
before rejoining the existing East Vine Drive.

A segment of this new roadway is currently under construction, but before any signs 
are made, we need your help and input naming this new street.  Please join us on
April 1st (no joke!) from 5:30 to 7:30 PM at the Streets Facility Training Room,
625 Ninth Street, for an open house. Learn more about “New Vine,” the street
naming process, and submit your own ideas. Then, beginning April 12th, participate
in an online survey at www.fcgov.com/newvine to narrow down the top choices for 
selection by City Council.

Can’t make the open house? Visit the project website at www.fcgov.com/newvine 
for more information or to submit your naming ideas electronically. 

Help Us Name “New Vine”


